
AppliApplication for Empanelment of Chartered Accountants  

Application for Empanelment of Chartered Accountants 
 

 

Notice for Expression of Interest (EOI) for Empanelment of ‘Consultant 

Chartered Accountant’ In Uttar Pradesh Expressways Industrial 

Development Authority (UPEIDA) 

 
 

Uttar Pradesh Expressways Industrial Development Authority (UPEIDA) 
2nd Floor, Paryatan Bhawan, C-13, Vipin Khand, Gomti Nagar, Lucknow-226010 India 

Phone : +91 522 2307592/2307542 Fax : +91 522 4013560 E-mail: upeida.finance@gmail.com 

Notice for Expression of Interest for Empanelment of ‘Consultant Chartered 

Accountant’ In Uttar Pradesh Expressways Industrial Development Authority 
  

Chief Executive Officer, UPEIDA, invites Expression of Interest from eligible Qualified 

Chartered Accountant Entities for Empanelment for specified work items in Uttar Pradesh 

Expressways Industrial Development Authority. 

The interested qualified Chartered Accountant Entities may study the Expression of Interest 

Document available on the website https://upeida.up.gov.in for further details. Queries, if 

any, may be posted by email to upeida.finance@gmail.com with the title / subject line of the 

email being “Query for EOI for Empanelment of Chartered Accountants in UPEIDA”. In 

case of necessity of a personal contact, the Deputy Chief Executive Officer of UPEIDA may 

be contacted over the mobile phone no. +91-9958437080 or Landline No. +91-522-2307542. 

The Application clearly indicating the required relevant details may be submitted in a 

sealed envelope subject to the conditions mentioned in the EOI Document, before 18:00 hrs 

on 05 February 2024 to the Chief Executive Officer at the abovementioned address with 

superscription on the envelope as “EOI for Empanelment of Chartered Accountants In 

UPEIDA”. 

Applicants may also send, additionally, the pdf copy of complete Application and its 

attachments, if any, through e-mail to upeida.finance@gmail.com, with the aforementioned 

title / subject line after 18:00 hrs on 05 February 2024 within a maximum of next two days. 

All further notices, corrigenda, addenda, amendments and clarifications, if any, before the 

specified date of submission of Application, will be hosted on the aforementioned website.  

UPEIDA reserves the right to accept / reject any or all EOI(s) received without assigning any 

reason. 

 

Chief Executive Officer, U.P. Expressways Industrial Development Authority (UPEIDA) 

 


